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RE-ELECT	
  
  
Glenda Masingale Manson 
Central Area Vice Director 
2013-2015 
  
Thank you my Link Sisters for your support of me as your Central Area Vice Area Director.  I am 

requesting your continuing support of me in the position of Central Area Vice Director for the 

2013-2015 biennium as we move forward in enhancing the programs and operations of the Central 

Area.  The development of the Central Area Vice Presidents chat and a forum for questions and 

answers as a foundation for Best Practices has been exciting and encouraging.  I continue to make 

myself available for the development of membership enhancement workshops and a chapter 

scorecard to give chapters a snapshot of their role and position in the mighty Central Area.  The 

exposure and support that I have received continues my vow to use my servants heart, dedication 

and enthusiasm to protect and celebrate our members individually and collectively; to treat my 

Link sisters with fairness, honesty, integrity and respect; to encourage innovation, creativity, 

technology and focus on strengthening our membership to continue the legacy of The Links, 

Incorporated and to ensure that our great, great, great granddaughters will not have to ask, ”What 

was a Link?’ BECAUSE Membership Matters! 

  

Sisterly, 

  

Link Glenda 


